
 

 

 

Ref. No. - K.W.S 002 / 23-24                                        Dates: - 08/04/2023 

 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly ensure that your child’s Aadhar Card has the name & Date of 

Birth exactly as mentioned in his/ her birth certificate. Please note that 

in case of any discrepancy the child’s Aadhar is not getting linked 

with the child’s profile. You are requested to either update the Aadhar 

as per the birth certificate or change & get a new birth certificate with 

name as mentioned in Aadhar. In any case, submit the updated copy 

of the same in the school office.  

Kindly ignore this, in case there are no problems or both are 

matching. 

Regards 

 

 
Mrs. Jayati Vasudeo 
Principal  
Kids World School 
 

 


